rrom: |

Sent: 13 September 2019 09:04
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response - 2019/4191/P - Covent Garden Hotel
FAO Alyce Jefferies

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/4191/P which relates to
alterations to the frontage of the Covent Garden Hotel, 1-12 Monmouth Street, WC2.

| have reviewed the application and have no objections to the proposal.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC
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